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THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY,

RECALLING resolutions AG/RES. 2066 (XXXV-O/05), AG/RES. 2321 (XXXVII-O/07), AG/RES. 2404 (XXXVIII-O/08), AG/RES. 2466 (XXXIX-O/09), AG/RES. 2604 (XL-O/10), AG/RES. 2673 (XLI-O/11), and AG/RES. 2732 (XLII-O/12), regarding the inclusion of human rights subjects at formal centers of education, as required by Articles 13 and 13.2 of the Additional Protocol to the American Convention on Human Rights in the area of Economic, Social and Cultural Rights, “Protocol of San Salvador”;


BEARING IN MIND the Inter-American Consultation on Education in Human Rights, which was the basis for the Second Conference of Ministers of Education on Human Rights Education, organized by the Ministry of Education of the Government of Guatemala and the IIHR, and which addresses the phenomenon of violence affecting schools and the serious phenomenon of drug trafficking, consumption, and possession in the educational communities of the Americas;

RECOGNIZING the progress made by the member states with respect to human rights education, according to the periodic reports prepared by the IIHR from 2002 to 2011, and that make up the Inter-American Agreement on Human Rights Education, in formal education in the Americas; and 


EMPHASIZING that since 2002, the Inter-American Institute of Human Rights has supported the inter-American system in the effective incorporation of subject matter,
DECLARES:
1. The need for states to make an effort to advance public policies on human rights in formal education in the Americas. 

2. The importance of member states’ progressive adoption of the recommendations in the reports prepared by the IIHR from 2002 to 2011.


3. The need for member states that are States Parties to the Inter-American Agreement on Human Rights Education in formal education in the Americas to implement their obligations thereunder, as well as strengthen international cooperation for the exchange of information and experiences in this area.

4. That it is important that member states and permanent observers make voluntary contributions to the IIHR and that the IIHR formally recognize the contributions made by the member states.

5. That it  is important that those OAS member states that have not yet done so consider ratifying or acceding to the Protocol of San Salvador.
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